
3/13/2022 

  

To: Senate Transportation Committee 

 Form: Mr. Robert L. Marino Sr. and Mr. Ken David 
Subject: Naming a Section of Ohio State Route 84 
  
Dear Chair Kunze, Vice Chair Reineke, Vice Chair Antonio, and Members of the Senate 

Transportation Committee 

 

My name is Mr. Robert L. Marino Sr. I am helping Mrs. Betty Corley Emery, (that is 90 years 

young), to name a section of Route 84 in Ashtabula Township to honor all WWII Veterans, members 

of the GREATEST GENERATION.  

 
Mrs. Betty Corley Emery reached out to Mr. David and myself through Ohio State Senator 

Sandra O'Brien's 32nd District, for her assistance in naming a section of State Route 84 to honor 

all Veterans that served during WWII, Male and Female veterans. 

 
The section of Highway on State Route 84 that Mrs. Betty Corley Emery would like to be 

dedicate is located in Ashtabula Township, the starting point is from the corner of State Street 

and State Route 84 (41.860717, -80.769983) and then follows State Route 84 east and ends at 

corner of State Route 84 and Blake Road (41.874076, -80.732191). The distance is approximately 

2.2 miles. The name that Mrs. Emery would like to have this section named is 

 

"WORLD WAR II VETERANS MEMORIAL HIGHWAY" 
       
        Mrs. Betty Corley Emery, Robert L. Marino Sr. and Ken David would like to thank you for your 

time and consideration to honor the Greatest Generation by honoring those for saving the freedoms 

we have today, with the naming of the road. We would appreciate your support in naming this 

section of State Route 84 in Ashtabula, Ohio. 

 
  
 Thank you again 
 Mr. Robert L. Marino Sr. 
 P. O. Box 5 
 Niles, Ohio 44446 
 Cell (330) 501-9234 

 

Robert L. Marino Sr. 
 

Mr. Ken David 

152 Pittsburg Ave. 

Girard, Ohio 44420 

Cell: 330-501-2591 

 

Ken David 


